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The Development Committee has completed the following during the past month: 
 

● Setup Kindful, the donation campaign Software 
○ Access to Software: 

■ Mark Wyssbrod, Development Committee Chair 
■ Martha Lee Sanders, Board Chair  
■ Bobby Whirley, Treasurer 

○ Integrated Software to QuickBooks and Constant Contact  
● Skip Ramsey, Gwen Hammill and Mark Wyssbrod met at King’s Retreat for video shoot 
● Created first donation campaign, “Do You Remember” 

○ Created & Edited Video 
○ Created Constant Contact Email 
○ Will email Wednesday Morning, March 3, 2021 

● Next steps 
○ Seeking Testimonies from NGWTE Community Members 
○ Create next theme for donation campaign 
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